From: Lauren Ford

Sent: 25 January 2024 11:44

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application: 2023/4888/P
Hi there,

Could this please be uploaded as an objection for 2023/4888/P.

Thanks
Lauren

Subject: Planning Application: 2023/4888/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Dear Ms Ford
Please add this to the website - | couldn't find a link for comments:

| live in a neighbouring house, | wish to add to the comments of my wife and daughter (comment on 23 January).
The problem of blocking of light to our garden would be mostly resolved if the extension were reduced in size to 3m
rather than 6m in length. This is because the sloping ground which would lead to an excessively high wall
overshadowing our garden mainly starts about 3m from our houses.

There are 69 houses comprising the Meadowbank development and none of them have extensions of 6m length. It
would be far more appropriate if this extension were 3m in length rather than the 6m being asked for. | understand

that 3m was the maximum length for permitted development.extensions under the old rules.

Peter Gilbert



